
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 

Spring 1/26th January 2024  

 

  

  

 

                        
 

  

Dear families, 

Thank you for another great week in school with improved attendance overall. We all 

become unwell at times, but it is so important that children are in school, on time, 

where possible to ensure they make the most progress academically and personally. 

Miss Marriott’s Year 3s have won the weekly attendance for a third week running and 

have been loving the extra playtimes! Well done Team 3AM for you amazing hattrick! I 

wonder whether we will be celebrating a different class next week?  

You may have seen on the School Class Dojo Story that I have set the children a 

challenge following World Religion Day. Any child finding a story teaching about 

courage, from any World Religion, is welcome to share in collective worship this week. 

Also, Miss Shepherd has made a post giving more details about how we will be 

celebrating Number Day (in support of NSPCC) this week. Teachers are looking 

forward to you joining classes on the morning of February 2nd.  

Best wishes from Mrs Thorpe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Events 

➢ Y6 Residential- Parents’ Meeting. 

➢ Fabulous Finishes in February. Join your child in 

class as they have the opportunity to discuss their 

learning. 

➢ Year 6 swimming gala  

➢ February 2nd Number Day. Join your child in class for 

the first lesson of the day so we can share their 

maths learning with you. 

➢ World Religion Day: Children will be encouraged to 

research how the theme of courage is explored in a 

range of religious and non-religious stories. 

➢ Safer Internet Day 6th February event for parents. 

Coffee Morning for parents in the pod 

➢ Inset day 19th February. 

 

 

 

 

An Eye On Attendance  

 

Class Attendance 

Y3NB 94.2% 

Y3AM 96.7% 

Y4HH 93.5% 

Y5MH 93.1% 

Y5/6RC 93.2% 

Y6JS/MD 94.1% 

Well done to our weekly attendance 

winners Y3AM with extra playtime to 

be arranged with their teacher. 

Awesome Hattrick! 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
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A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week! 

Anna  from Y3NB For being a great role model of school values. Well done Anna! 

Juve  from Y3NB For being the best you can be in learning and having lovely 
presentation. Amazing Juve! 

Logan  from Y3AM For taking pride in learning with beautiful presentation. Thank 
you Logan! 

Rowan from Y3AM For making contributions with enthusiasm. Super work Rowan! 

Maisie from Y4HH For being a stunning role model. Wonderful comment Maisie! 

Evie  from Y4HH For being a stunning role model. What an amazing comment 
Evie! 

Lillie-Mae  from Y5MH For always giving 100% in learning. Wow, giving your best at all 
times, well done Lillie-Mae! 

Bethany from Y5MH For being a great role model for making good choices. Thank 
you Bethany, that is wonderful! 

Angus  from Y5/6RC For amazing writing including all the steps in learning. Wow 
Angus, well done! 

Noah  from Y5/6RC For amazing effort this week. That’s brilliant Noah, I’m so proud! 

Mia  fromY6JSMD For super learning behaviour and effort everyday. That’s 
awesome Mia! 

Raquel from Y6JSMD For contributions in computing and clear explanations. 
Fantastic news Raquel, well done! 

A huge thank you and congratulations to this week’s star readers – Judd , Isla, 

Bobby, Faith, Archie and  Brea . Keep up the good work everyone. 

Mrs Thorpe’s special Class Gold Award for a super 4s line went to Y4HH. You have 

been spotted around school for moving safely and sensibly and will have a reward 

of extra playtime! This week Mrs Smith also gave a special award for the best class 

collective worship. This also went to Y4HH – well done! 

 

 

 

“In my distress, O Lord, I called to you, and you answered me” (Jonah 2.2) 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Everyone at Emmanuel is so very proud of our wonderful 

Theo from Year 4! 

On Wednesday night, Theo signed a contract for Sheffield 

United and his family and Emmanuel family couldn’t be 

prouder. 

We feel sure that his humble, mature attitude has played a 

huge part in his success, as well as his football skills of 

course. You are a true ambassador for us Theo! 

We wish you the best of luck in your new adventure…go 

smash it! 

A huge congratulations to our amazing 

Alexa from Year 3! 

We are so proud to announce that Alexa has 

passed Level 4 Bronze Award at Gymnastics 

this week.  

I am so excited to catch up with Alexa to ask 

about her achievements. Well done! 

Our Year 6 children are developing 

sculpture techniques this term in Art. 

It is brilliant to see that Mia has had 

the opportunity to practise her skills 

in her spare time and has created a 

tribute to her favourite football star 

Billy Sharp. Well done Mia and thank 

you for sharing! 


